
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNICATIONS FOLDER 

October 10th, 2017 
 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 

INDIVIDUAL PICTURE DAY IS WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 11TH 

ST. GREGORYS FALL COLLECTION IS DUE OCTOBER 13th 

EARLY DISMISSAL ON FRIDAY, OCTOBER 13TH 
 

 

PTA NEWS 

FAMILY BINGO NIGHT 

TRICK-OR-TRUNK 
 

 

CLUB NEWS 

ART CLUB (Grades 2 – 4) 

TYPING CLUB 

ZUMBA 

SOCIETY FASHION PROJECT (Grades 2-4) 

 
 

There WILL BE a Green Communication Folder today: 
 

YANKEE CANDLE ORDER FORMS 
 

 

 

WWW.STPSCHOOL.ORG 

http://www.stpschool.org/


SCHOOL NEWS 
 

 
 

 

Picture Day for the Yearbook is  

Wednesday, October 11TH 

 

 

Come with your best smile and 
 

Your order form! 

 

 

ALL STUDENTS ARE TO WEAR THEIR 
SCHOOL UNIFORM (no gym uniform)!! 

 

(There will be an opportunity later in the school year (Spring) 
for your child to have their picture taken wearing their “fancy 

clothes”)  
  



Fall, 2017 
 

Dear Saint Peter School Families, 
 

Continuing a long tradition at Saint Peter School, we will be supporting 

Saint Gregory’s Food Pantry this year. During the year, we will be 

collecting donations of food and seasonal items. These donations will 

help to continue the work of Our Lord in our local community. 

Periodically I’ll send home a letter requesting a certain item for our 

current collection. These suggestions are simply reminders of items 

which are often requested and appreciated by many people. Other non-

perishable food items are always welcome too. Perhaps your child would 

like to donate a favorite food choice which another child would certainly 

enjoy. Often stores advertise buy one get one free sales. You could 

keep one and send us the other. Maybe you shop in bulk and could send 

us one wrapped item from a package of a dozen. 

  

Our first request for this school year is cereal, oatmeal, or a breakfast 

item. All classes are glad to receive your donations as this is a school 

wide project. Send them in with your children.  
 

We’ll send all of your donations to Saint Gregory’s on October 13. 
  

Look for news about our Thanksgiving food drive in November. Thank 

you for your generosity and your help to do God’s work on earth. 
 

Sincerely, 

                                      

Mrs. Scotto 
 

            

  



 

 

 

 

 

THERE IS A 12:30 P.M. DISMISSAL ON 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 13TH 

 

 

EXTENDED CARE WILL BE HERE AT 

IN THE CAFETERIA 

 

 

 

 

 

REMEMBER:  PACK A LUNCH & SNACK IF YOUR 

CHILD IS ATTENDING EXTENDED CARE 
 

 

 

 
  



PTA NEWS 

 

SPS FAMILY BINGO NIGHT 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 13, 2017 
6:30 pm to 8:30 pm 
SCHOOL CAFETERIA 

Bring your own food and drink 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

PRIZES INCLUDE 
CANDY CANDY CANDY 

GIFT CARDS 
UNIFORM PASSES 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
$5 PER PERSON IN ADVANCE --$10 AT THE DOOR 

OTHER REFRESHMENTS AND ADDITIONAL BINGO BOARDS WILL AVAILABLE FOR PURCHASE 
All children must have accompanied by an adult…No drop offs, no exceptions 

 

PLEASE RETURN TO LINDA REHRER k/o Jack Grade 6  

 

FAMILY NAME:______________________________________________________ 

NUMBER OF FAMILY MEMBERS ATTENDING:_____________________________ 

HOW MANY ARE KIDS?_________ 

AMOUNT ENCLOSED ($5 per person): _____$_______________________ 



  



CLUB NEWS 

 
 

SAINT PETER ARTS AND CRAFTS CLUB 
 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO HAVE FUN MAKING ARTS AND 
CRAFTS??? 

 

We will be busy having fun and creating Arts and Crafts. 

We will create seasonal projects. 

 

Join us starting on Tuesday, October 17th at 2:15 p.m.  

In the Art Room. 

This is a six week program. 

 

Classes will end at 3:30 p.m. 

  

Students in Grades 2 through 4th are welcome!   

Limited to 15 students on first-come, first serve basis!  

The fee for the Art Club is $10.00. 

 

If you are interested, please fill out the registration form.   

Please include your check:  

 

SAINT PETER ART CLUB 

 

STUDENT NAME: ________________________________ 

 

 GRADE: _____________________________ 
  



 

 

 

 

Can you type without looking at the keyboard? 

Do you want to type without making too many errors? 

Do you hunt and peck to find the keys? 
 

If you answered YES to any of these questions, then 
you should join the 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come to the Technology Center on Monday and Wednesday from 2:15 

till 2:45 and learn how to type.  You’ll learn about the home row keys, 

how to shift for capitals, know where all the keys are and won’t have to 

look at the keyboard!! 
 

This club is for serious typists who want to learn how to type the 

right way.  So, if you truly want to learn to type, then join the club. 

Mondays – October 16, 23, 30, November 6, 13, 20 

Wednesdays – October 18, 25, November 1, 8, 15 
 

Class begins October 16th  Grades 3 to 8 
Class is limited to 10 students to insure proper attention. 

Fee:  $10.00 
Please make check payable to Saint Peter School 

 

Name:_____________________________  Phone #:________________ 

 

Parent’s Signature:____________________   Amt. Enclosed:__________ 



  



 

    SOCIETY  

 
 

PROJECT 

 

Sign-up your child today! Grades 2 thru 4 welcome! 
Program runs Tuesdays after school for 5 weeks starting October 

24th! (Oct 24, Nov 7, 14, 21, 28 no class on Halloween) 

FASHION SHOW on NOVEMBER 28th at 3:30pm 
 

Students can design their own positive clothing 
elements and create a one-of-a-kind fashion show 

performance that is both cool AND inspiring.  Professional 
hair and make-up included for the Fashion Show. 

 

Meets after school until 3:15pm 
Grades: 2nd thru 4th 

Cost: $120 

 
For info or to Register visit  
ENSPiRiTEDPROJECTS.org 

 

Want to try the first class for free? 
Email colleen@enspiritedprojects.org  

mailto:colleen@enspiritedprojects.org

